With the rainy weather, we have increased traffic congestion. We appreciate your

! \ assistance in ensuring our students are safe walking to and from school. Please review the
J_' _H attached traffic safety tips and consider the following recommendations:
=g

if you park across the street from the school, assist your child when crossing the street so they do
not run out into traffic,

slow down in school zones and follow the posted speed limits,

park in designated areas only in the school parking lot,

move ahead in the student drop off/pick up zone,

do not park or idle in the drop off/ pick up zone,

turn your car off, when waiting for your child, to reduce exhaust fumes and keep our air clean,
whenever possible walk instead of driving.

Thank you for helping our students remain safe in traffic areas!

Jackie Howard

Principal 3 ,
Ray Shepherd Elementary +



